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Remittance System Changes for statutory revisions effective February 1, 2013 

New Line 

Court Related Fees III: 

• Crimes and Criminal Procedures – CC7 796.07(6) Violations of civil penalties 

CCRRS Worksheets: 

CCRRS Worksheets have been updated to reflect all new statutory revisions effective January 

1, 2013.  Please discard old worksheets and print out the updated ones for remittances 

due on or after February 1, 2013. 

If you require any assistance with the remittance system, please contact the Clerk of Court 

Helpdesk by phone at 850-717-6623, or by e-mail at cc-ehelp@floridarevenue.com. 

If you have questions, comments or need any assistance with correcting an erroneous 

submission, please contact Marsha Revell or revenueaccounting@floridarevenue.com. 
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